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To	IPART							The	price	for	solar		should	be	regulated	so	that	the	price	paid	to	
small	solar	systems	such	as	rooftop	acknowledges	that	these	systems	have	to	be	
maintained	and	play	an	important	part	in	maintaining	power	supply.		I	believe	
that	a	fair	price	should	be	around	15	cents	at	this	time	and	should	increase	with	
increases	in	the	wholesale	price	of	electricity	
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